
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Postponement of Public Hearing 

The public hearing on the ARR petitions for MYT control period from FY 2017-18 to FY 

2019-20 filed by PSPCL & PSTCL scheduled to be held at Ludhiana on 13.02.2017 was 

postponed by the Commission due to unavoidable circumstances. The fresh 

programme for the public hearing in connection with the above said petitions shall be 

notified separately.  Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted. 

Secretary  


